CITY OF BANNING
STAFF REPORT

TO: CITY COUNCIL

FROM: Douglas Schulze, City Manager

PREPARED BY: Doug Schulze, City Manager

MEETING DATE: February 11, 2025

SUBJECT: Appointment of City Council Members to 2 X 2 Committee with City of

Beaumont to Discuss Truck Routes

RECOMMENDATION:

A motion to appoint two members of the City Council to serve on an ad hoc committee with two City
Council Members from the City of Beaumont to discuss truck routes.

BACKGROUND:

In November 2024, the City of Beaumont requested consideration of creating a 2 x 2 ad hoc committee
for the purpose of discussing truck routes. The previous City Council decided to table the appointments
until new members were seated following the November 2024 election.

JUSTIFICATION:

2 x 2 ad hoc committees are effective options for addressing issues of common interest between
jurisdictions.

FISCAL IMPACT:
There are no known costs identified.

ALTERNATIVES:
Do not appoint members to the committee.

BUDGETED?:
No

CONTRACT/AGREEMENT:
No
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